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September’s Stories    
 

 
County Chairs News 
Welcome back! I hope you all enjoyed your summer breaks and are all refreshed and ready 
for the new Young Farmers year. It was great to catch up with some of you over the summer 
at the frisbee evening, it was lots of fun despite the rain. We've got lots of exciting things 
coming up with events, for example the Royal County of Berkshire Show and also the 
upcoming competitions, public speaking and quiz to name a couple. I look forward to 
catching up with you all at your up and coming AGM's.  

Jenny Rowe-County Chairman 
 

Field Officer Update 
Wow, that’s summer of 2015 under our belts. Thank you to those who supported the 
opportunities that we provided for you, County Camp, Activity day, Ultimate Frisbee session 
and the Members Skills afternoon. I hope you have all attended a meeting with your clubs in 
this the new Young Famers year. National have challenged us all to raise our club 
membership by 10% this year so why not take a friend along and introduce them to the best 
youth organization in the country. I look forward to processing your memberships and 
seeing those gorgeous passport photos. 

     Georgie Perry- Field Officer 
 

Have you found us on Facebook yet?? 

https://www.facebook.com/berksyfc  

County Diary Dates  

  September    October       November   
1st  New Membership Due  6th    Exec Meeting, Milehouse   2nd-8th New Members Week 
2nd Club Meetings   18th  Apple Day county Stand   8th Jessie Matthews and Quiz 
19th&20th RCB Show   18th  County Harvest Festival   15th County AGM 3pm  
28th Comps Meeting    31st  Club Officer Training            Bradfield Village Hall  
30th County Sport         21st 70th Anniversary Ball
            
             
   Please Note- The Office will be closed from  5th Oct-12th Oct 
 

 

mailto:berksyfc@btopenworld.com
https://www.facebook.com/berksyfc
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County Competitions 
Report 

 
Competitions have been fairly quiet throughout the summer as the four clubs take a break 
from YFC meetings. The last competition was the country spotters which was held at 
Snelsmore Common in July. Lots of members took part with the junior members doing the 
usual course and quiz whilst the senior this year had their own selfie competition round. 
 
Country Spotter Results: 
1st Jess Elliman and Hannah Rowles- Newbury 
2nd Lindsay Hubert and Katie Goodman- Shefford 
3rd Patrick Neild and Toby Quinn- Shefford 
 
Senior Selfie Trail- Well done to Carrie-Ann Young (Shefford) and Emily Hiscock (Newbury) 
who came first. 
Thank you to Georgie for organising the route around the common. 
 

 
                                                                                                                                           

Jess Elliman from Newbury took part in Stockman 
of the  year last weekend. She did an amazing job, 
coming first in the Dairy section. Jess was not 
placed in the top three over all but had a fantastic 
day and did herself and Berkshire proud. It really is 
a fantastic achievement. Well done Jess. 
 
 
 

 
 
Coming up we have stockjudgers entered at Newbury Show, please can all members who 
are competing make sure that you are signed up as a member ASAP as you cannot compete 
without your new membership card. 
On 30th September we have a friendly sports evening from 7pm. The venue is yet to be 
confirmed but the sports will be volleyball for the juniors and Frisbee for the seniors. All 
members are welcome to please try and come along. These sports are all South East Area 
and National competitions so will be a good chance to practise your skills if you wish to 
make up a team for the finals. Hopefully we will see lots of you there. 
 
Any questions please contact either myself or Georgie.                   

Katherine Bunn -Competitions Chair 
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Bradfield  
  
Bradfield has had a quiet break,  a few of our members went to the Activity day at Newbury Show 
ground and really enjoyed themselves even in the rain.  We have an exciting programme coming up 
with the Royal County of Berkshire Show and  different visits and talks. Also we have a race night on 
the 24th October tickets are available which should be a great evening. 

Sarah Collings – Secretary 

 

       
  

           
         
 
 
 
 
 

Shefford 
 

Well I think all members will be glad to get back to going to meetings again due to being shut 
down for harvest all through august, were starting the new YFC year off on the 9th sept with a nice 
simple evening of games and bring a friend to try and entice some new faces to our friendly club, 

19th and 20th – is royal county of Berkshire show so good luck to all our members competing in the 
stockjugding 

23rd is an apple talk at the village hall at 7:30 

If you would like any more information on Shefford YFC then please email 
sheffordyfc@hotmail.co.uk or speak to Lauren Eeley who is our Chairman on 07810661104.    

    Carrie-Ann Young – Press Secretary 
 

Club Updates 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Club Contacts 
Newbury: newburyyfc@aol.com 

Bradfield: Simon Fernandez-07876 493236 
Reading: readingyfc@gmail.com 

Shefford:  sheffordyfc@hotmail.co.uk 
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              County News 
 County Camp Report  

On 17th-19th July Berkshire Young Farmers held their county camp at Avon Tyrrell in the New 
Forest. 35 members from Bradfield, Newbury and Shefford came along with Anne Bunn, 
Emma Collins, Fiona Crockford and Georgie Perry as the leaders. Tents were put up as soon 
as everyone arrived on site and all member’s were on hand to help each other. The sun 
shone throughout the weekend and activities included high ropes, low ropes, climbing, 
swimming, raft building, team games and a campfire. All members seemed to have a 
fantastic time and really got to know each other better. Thank you to all the members who 
came along and helped to make it a great weekend and a huge thank you to the leaders 
who gave up their weekend so that the camp could go ahead.  
 

   
 

A few members have written what they thought about camp: 
 

County camp was really fun this year, it was the first time I had been on one so I didn’t really 
know what to expect. However I loved all the activities that we did, including rock climbing, 
high and low ropes and raft building! Raft building was my favourite activity because it was 
fun working in our teams to build the raft and then put it to the test on the lake. I enjoyed 
camp because we got to spend lots of time with other people from the different clubs which 
we don’t do very often. I can’t wait for our next county camp! 

Beth Ackrill – Shefford YFC 
 

I really enjoyed Capture the flag game because it was fun in the dark and got us to know 
each other better. My best achievement was climbing the 10 metre wall. I liked especially 
that Hannah Walters from Shefford helped me get to the top of the wall by holding my foot. 
I also liked the swimming. I was pleased to meet other members that I did not know and I 
also got to know our club members better. Sleeping in tents was a lot of fun and a bit 

messy! Thank you for organising it for us. Grace Collins – Newbury YFC 
 

This years camp was fantastic! There was always lots to do and talk about. The activities that 
were organised were such great fun! My favourite was raft building. It was so funny when 
we fell in! I really enjoyed spending time with my YFC friends and can't wait for the next 

one!      Todd Rockall – Shefford YFC 
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*Save the Date* 

Berkshire YFC’s Harvest Festival  
St Mary’s Church, Fawley 

18th October 2015 
Evening service  

Bradfield YFC Race  

and Curry  evening 
Saturday 24st October  2015 7.15pm 

Bradfield social club  

£10 per ticket  
This Includes – 2 race tickets and curry   

Friends and family are welcome 

Tickets available now 

Raffle  
More race tickets will  sold on the night 

Please contact  Sarah Smith :07766807406 Sarah Collings: 07900457572 
                         

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCInUzK_U3ccCFQkDGgodla4OrA&url=https://maryloudriedger2.wordpress.com/category/poetry/&bvm=bv.101800829,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNF35PuiKTztW-hrw-WUIgqglfMgmg&ust=1441465685484123
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCKaV2_XS3ccCFYZbGgodpzcAyw&url=http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/resources/h/harvestfestivals.asp&bvm=bv.101800829,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFrHD6oK6YeItKaHY6aqfosLQGSAg&ust=1441465318163399
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National News 
 

 
 

There are lots of links below to the NFYFC website.  
Click on the links below and check out the website regularly. 

 
Dairy Campaign- AHDB Dairy have launched their It’s ‘In Our hands’ campaign.  

http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10997&single=1  

 
Unite British Farmers Tractor Run- From 1st  October, a group of farmers are 

staging a tractor run from Lands End to John O'Groats, and they need the support of Young 

Farmers to help them on their way. 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10996&single=1  
 
Young Agricultural Entrepreneur of the Year - Applications are now being 
accepted for this year's Young Agricultural Entrepreneur of the Year. 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10994  
 

YFC SKI 2016- Les Arcs- Friday 8th January - Saturday 16th January 2016 Tickets for 2016's YFC 

Ski Trip to Les Arcs will be available from 1st June 2015. Tickets cost are £399 per person and 
includes; accommodation, lift pass, coach travel and entertainments. 
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10887&single=1 

 
Annual Convention Update- Your chance to vote for the fancy dress theme for 2016 is 

here.  
http://nfyfc.org.uk/AnnualConvention/annualconvention 

 
U18 YFC SKI 2016: AUSTRIA– The NFYFC Youth Forum would like to invite all 
YFC members aged 14-17 to participate in the first NFYFC under 18 ski trip. The ski trip will 
be going to Austria to the resort of Saalbach on Saturday 13th February to Sunday 21st 
February 2016 during half term. http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/YFCSkiU18/yfcski-u18  
 

Travel Opportunities 2016- Since the dawn of YFC, thousands of young farmers have 
donned their hiking boots, unearthed their sense of adventure and slapped on the sun cream 
for the discovery of a lifetime with YFC Travel. 
 http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/TravelwithYFC/yfctravel  
 
 
 

http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10997&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10996&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10994
http://nfyfc.org.uk/Onceweekly_news?articleid=10887&single=1
http://nfyfc.org.uk/AnnualConvention/annualconvention
http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/YFCSkiU18/yfcski-u18
http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/TravelwithYFC/yfctravel
http://c2104272.cdn.cloudfiles.rackspacecloud.com/image-20839_view.jpg

